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From: maki Izadi <makiizadi@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 3:48 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: comment on proposed changes

I wish to voice my opposition to the proposed changes influencing the currency market activities. Any
broad interference in this exchange will lead to further disadvantage for the U.S. based exchanger.
Perhaps what can be suggested as appropriate is a proposal geared towards awareness & education of the
risks involved in such an exchange.

Thank you,

S. Izadi



